# Your Summer Preparation for Christendom



# **Orientation Guidance**

Dear New Students.

We are so happy to welcome you to campus this fall! Move In and Orientation are always an exciting time for the Student Life staff, but knowing that everyone's lives have been disrupted in big and small ways over the last several months makes us especially eager to welcome you into our community, help you get settled in, and encourage you as you start this academic and personal journey. To that end, we want you to know about some particular aspects of Orientation that will help us all have a safe and successful start to our semester.

 New students are welcome to bring up to two guests (e.g. parent, sibling, etc.) to assist with Move In and attend the

#### **IMPORTANT DATES**

#### 7/3

Deadline for Local Students to make request to live at home

#### 7/10

Deadline for Required
Forms (see <u>Orientation</u>
<u>Website</u> drop down tab
"Orientation Forms"

## August

Receive housing assignments

#### 8/10

Deadline to RSVP for

- Orientation events. Limiting the number of guests joining the new students will allow us to plan for appropriate distancing and minimize crowding during the weekend.
- Our goal for the weekend is to provide a maximum amount of hospitality with a minimum amount of contact. At Christendom our strength is in our personalized approach and our ability to serve each student as a valued member of the community. This year is no different! When you come to campus, please just be on the lookout for guidance on distancing, designated entrances and exits, and other measures in place for a high level of sanitizing and hygienic practices.
- Masks or face coverings are not required during Move In and Orientation, but we want each member of our community to feel as comfortable as possible during this time. If you would prefer to wear a mask during some or all of the weekend's events, you are welcome and encouraged to do so.

Further updates about the College's plan for pandemic-related protocols on campus in the fall will be shared with the entire community in the next several weeks. The guidance above is meant to allow you to begin to make appropriate plans for coming to campus on Aug. 21st. Enjoy the rest of your summer, and we will see you soon!

God Bless,



Amanda Graf, M.A. Ed.

Vice President of Student Affairs

# **Orientation Dinner RSVP**

Our annual Orientation Dinner is hosted in the St. Lawrence Commons on Friday, August 21. Please register the total number

## **Orientation Dinner**

8/14

Deadline to register and pay for Airport Shuttle

8/21

Move-In Day

### **ORIENTATION LINKS**

<u>Webpage</u>

**Schedule** 

Guide

RoommateQuestionnaire

**Orientation Dinner RSVP** 

**Order Apparel** 



GET-TO-KNOW Maribeth Kelly

Director of Student Support Services

Office located in St. Lawrence Commons

Loves tea, good movies and her dog Odie

of people attending the dinner, including the new student and his or her guests.

**RSVP here by Monday August 10th** 



**VID OF THE WEEK** 

Gaining Work

Experience on Campus













#### Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. View this email online.

134 Christendom Dr. Front Royal, VA | 22630 US

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.